
ATTENTION NEW TRIER ARTS DEPARTMENT HEADS: 

Please encourage your students to attend the NTFAA's PURSUING YOUR PASSION 
IN COLLEGE event to learn how students can pursue the arts in college on Tuesday, 
March 14, at 7:00 P.M. (via Zoom).  You are also welcome to attend! 

Our special guest, Halley Shefler of ArtsBridge will talk about pursuing arts in college as 
a major, minor or extracurricular activity. Following her presentation,  parents of 
performing and visual arts students will lead breakout rooms on Zoom and answer your 
questions.

Recent NT grads from who are currently studying the arts in college are scheduled to 
join the session as well. Breakouts will be organized by discipline for: Fine Art & Graphic 
Design; Instrumental Music & Vocal Performance; Musical Theatre & Acting & Dance: 
Theatre Tech & Directing;  Multimedia & Film and Music Composition. You will be able 
to move from one room to the next.

Zoom link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88960458733?
pwd=T1piU1FzZkduRWtPWUt4TXMzUDVIQT09

Meeting ID: 889 6045 8733
Passcode: NTFAA

For other ways to get the Zoom link, please look for the February 28 NTPA ENews or 
send an email to ntfaaparentmentor@gmail.com. You can also look for our posters 
around the school. Information about pursuing the arts in college is available on the 
NTFAA website at this link: https://bit.ly_NTFAA and click “college info”. 

This program hosted by the NTFAA is designed for parents and students to give insight 
into a variety of options in the arts and how to explore them in college.
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